
 

 

18th November 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Christmas Performances- Nursery & Reception 
 

As Christmas season is fast approaching us, the children will be getting ready to practice their 
Christmas performances for you all. This is a very exciting time for them to show off their 
performances together as a year group and so we would like to invite you all to join in with our 
celebrations and watch the children perform. 
 
There will be two performances for both Nursery and Reception so that parents have a choice 
of times: 
 
Nursery- Wednesday 18th December at 9:45am and 1:45pm 
 
Reception- Tuesday 17th December at 9:45am and 1:45pm 
 
 
We hope you are able to join us for what is sure to be a fantastic performance! 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Laura Tracanna 
EYFS Phase Leader 
 


